
From: CNAMEY@aol.com [mailto:CNAMEY@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2011 9:12 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: WRCF-LP 10549 
 
Reference : WRCF-LP, Orlando, Florida 
Facility ID No. 10549 
  
Hossein, 
  
Specialty Broadcasting is currently  unable to meet all of the requirements to comply as a Class A station. 
I would like to request a change of status back to low power television status. (47 C. F. R. 73.60001 (d) ).  
  
Please let me know if this email will suffice as the written notification specified by the rules. 
  
  
Thank you, 
Charles S. Namey 
Specialty Broadcasting Corporation 
FRN 0004104246 
 


